
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JJE/NFI/PP 24th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: PARENTAL WORKSHOPS 
 
Over the course of this academic year we will be offering a series of parental workshops, where you 
are invited to come into school in order to gain a greater understanding of what your child is doing 
at school this year, how we are supporting them and how you can support them with their learning 
at home.  
 
These workshops will take place, on a Friday morning, once a month in our school Library. 
 
Each session will have a different focus; in the first instance, we will be facilitating Literacy and 
Numeracy for KS3 with our English and Mathematics co-coordinators.  We will also cover topics such 
as; the school structure and whose who, supporting students with SEN and homework projects.  
 

• Session 1: Introduction, Friday, 11th October, 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. 

• Session 2: Literacy, Friday, 4th November, 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. 

• Session 3: Numeracy, Friday, 6th December, 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. 
 
We would also welcome suggestions as to what you may find useful in supporting your child whilst 
they are at Fulston Manor School 
 
If you would like to attend, please let us know via email to msilver@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
 
We hope you will be able to come along.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss J Jeffery  
KS3 Raising Standards Leader 
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